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Merry Christmas 
 
 

As this is the last newsletter of the term, I would like 

to thank all the parents for their support and wish you 

all a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.  We 

look forwards to seeing you all on Tuesday 8 

January 2019. 

 

Christmas Jumpers 
 

Thank you for your support in raising £406 for the ‘Save the Children’ 

charity. 

 

Launde Parents’ Group 
 

Launde Parents’ Group would like to say a huge thank you to all the 

parents, teachers and staff at school who helped make our Santa’s Party 

and film nights a great success. 

Together we raised funds of £798.34 for the children at Launde. We look 

forward to hosting lots more fun events next0 year. Please join us for our 

planning meeting in January 2019.  More information to follow in the new 

year. 

Dinner Money 
 

The dinner money amount for the next half term is £63.80 please pay in 

advance via the School Gateway app. 

Coffee Morning 
 

 

Diary Dates 

2019 
 

8 January 

School opens (Tuesday) 

 

14 January 

Clubs start 

 

17 January 

Trial dinner day 

 

22 January 

Year 3 Condover Hall Parents 

Meeting – 5:30pm 

 

8 February 

Foundation and Year 6 

Weights and Measures 

 

12 February 

Year 6 – Corby Cube, Romeo 

& Juliet 

 

13 February 

Year 5 – Corby Cube, Romeo 

& Juliet 

 

14 February 

Year 5 – Corby Cube, Romeo 

& Juliet 

 

18 - 22 February 

Half term 

 

14 - 19 March 

Book fair 

 

12 April 

Last day of term 
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Parking 
 

Following a wonderful concert by the Foundation children it was extremely disappointing to have to spoil 

the ending by announcing parking problems.  This was due to parents having parked in Gingerbread 

Playgroup’s car park which is not for public use.  Can we all have a New Years resolution not to park 

inappropriately. 

Photographs have also been sent to us regarding cars blocking driveways on Uplands Road; some we 

understand do this on a regular basis. 
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